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Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

FW: Ministry Update 01/16 

Ginger Moorer <gsbc@sc.rr.com> Wed, Feb 17, 2016 at 11:12 AM
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

 

 

From: Mawuli Togbi-Wonyo [mailto:mawuli80@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2016 7:03 PM
To: togo4christ@gmail.com
Subject: Ministry Update 01/16

 

  Dear Friends, 
 
 Greetings! We trust that the Lord is being good to you. Thank you for your continued prayers for us. It’s already February!
The most important event on our mind at the moment is our 20th Easter Convention which will be held in the capital city of
Lome this April 25-27.  Some preparations are currently underway but we will need your prayers more as we get closer to
Easter.  
 
 Lord willing, I will be traveling to Dapaong (about 390 miles north) February 11-16 in order to visit our works there and do
some teaching and preaching. Please pray for safety for me as I do this and pray that the Lord will use me to be an
encouragement to our brothers and sisters there.  
 
 We’re making plans to resume the children’s Saturday program (Bible club) in Sanguera this weekend. It was discontinued
while we were away. Please help us pray that the Lord will bring all the kids back. We’re praying for other kids to join.  
 
Brother Albert, one of our faithful men, was sent by the Lord to the leader of the coalition of the opposition party of Togo
by the name of Jean Pierre Fabre with a message of salvation. Brother Albert fears nothing when it comes to going where
the Lord sends him or doing what the Lord instructs him to. Thus, he minded the Lord and took the message of salvation to
Jean Pierre Fabre and the Lord gloriously saved him. Now, Brother Albert and one of our local pastors conduct a session of
Bible study and prayer in Fabre’s house every Sunday afternoon. Brother Fabre is the President of the main opposition
party of Togo and ran as the main opposition presidential candidate in last year’s presidential election. Please be in much
prayer for him. 
 
 We thank the Lord for providing for three of the needs we shared in our last newsletter namely the purchase of another
motorcycle for one of our local pastors, the construction of a church building for one of our small town churches, and for
the purchase of a piece of land for one of the three works in Dapaong. Thank you so much for praying with us. The Lord
does answer prayer.  
 
Lord willing, the vehicle will start shipping to Togo this month. It will take about six weeks for it to reach us here. Please
help us pray that the Lord will provide the money for customs once the vehicle gets here.  
 
We are praying for you. May the Lord continue to encourage you! 
 
For His safe, 
Mawuli Togbi-Wonyo 
Serving in Togo, W. Africa
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